
 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matters. 

Under section 95, the Ministerial Council on Energy has requested the: 

• Fully Co-optimised and Alternative Constraint Formulations Rule proposal 

• Negative Inter-regional Settlements Residue Amounts Rule proposal 

• Congestion Information Resource Rule proposal  

• Network Augmentations Rule proposal 

(Project No. ERC0076). These proposals seek to implement the AEMC’s recommendations
from its Congestion Management Review. The AEMC has decided to fast track these requests
under section 96A of the NEL. 

Under section 95, NEMMCO has requested the Negative Settlements Residue Recovery, 
Extension of Sunset Rule proposal (Project No. ERC0079). The proposal seeks to extend the 
expiry date of certain transitional provisions on negative settlements residue arrangements. 
The AEMC intends to expedite the Rule proposal under section 96 as it considers the 
proposed Rule is non-controversial, subject to the receipt of written objections. 

In relation to this proposal: 

• written objections must be received by 20 March 2009; and 

• submissions must be received by 3 April 2009. 

Under rule 6A.20 of the National Electricity Rules (Rules), the AEMC invites written 
submissions on its proposed compensation guidelines for the purposes of clause 3.14.6 of the 
Rules (Project No. EMO0007). Submissions must be received by 21 April 2009.   

Submissions and any objections can be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au and must 
cite the Project No. in its title. 

Submissions should be submitted in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making 
written submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to a claim of confidentiality. 

Further details on the above matters and copies of the proposed compensation guidelines and 
related explanatory statement are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au All 
documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC. 
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